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Thanks everyone for your support in the
distribution of our complimentary Canada flag
lawn signs in celebration of Canada Day on
July 1! 

 

The Seniors Award Ceremony held on June 9
in Markham-Unionville was an absolute delight!
Congratulations to all the recipients for their
exceptional contributions to the lives of
individuals spanning across different
generations.

   

I had a great discussion with four young and
passionate representatives of the Ontario
Medical Students Association regarding
housing and homelessness in Ontario. 

   
Stakeholders

   

It was wonderful to celebrate with the Fengcai
Senior Activity Centre members who turned 80
years old or older. Congratulations on this
incredible milestone!

   

I applaud the kind efforts made by Giant Steps
Toronto to help the children gain new abilities
and skills, overcome the challenges of autism,
and feel respected and included in our
community.

   

McHappy Day was a blast! 10% of the
proceeds sold from all food and beverages
were donated to the Markham Stouffville
Hospital.

   

Congratulations to all teachers, students and
alumni of the St. John XXIII Catholic
Elementary School on your 50th anniversary! 

   

A big shout out to the Singing School’s team
on their successful Mother’s Day Fundraiser
for SickKids Foundation! 

   

Congratulations to the Sanatan Mandir Cultural
Centre on receiving the Ontario Trillium
Foundation Capital Grant! 

   

Our Summer 2023 printed newsletter will be in
the mail to most Markham-Unionville residents
by the end of June.  Look out for the photos
that you were in with us!

   
At Queen's Park

   

Having heard repeated complaints from
Markham-Unionville residents about the Notice
of Security Interests registered on the titles of
their property, I was glad that my motion to
request the Ministry to investigate the issue,
commonly known as liens, was passed by the
House.

   
   

I was honoured to welcome a delegation from
Lupus Ontario to the House on Lupus
Awareness Day on May 10. Lupus Ontario has
been doing an amazing job in raising
awareness for those living with this disease.  

   
Provincial Updates

   

Professional Engineers Ontario is removing
their requirement for Canadian Work
Experience to help more internationally-trained
engineers succeed in Ontario.

   

The provincial government is helping families
and businesses save money and lower their
electricity use.

   
Learn about other funding opportunities available from the Government of Ontario HERE.

For Provincial Updates, please visit: https://www.billypangmpp.ca/

Follow me on my social pages, and let’s stay connected! My constituency office is here to serve
you and the residents of Markham-Unionville, please do not hesitate to contact us.

 

Sincerely,

Billy Pang, MPP
Markham-Unionville  

Follow me on social Media for latest updates
Facebook BillyPangMarkham

IG billypangmpp
Twitter Billy__Pang

Youtube @mppbillypang4markhamunionv818

If you wish to unsubscribe click here
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